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Chief John Geor\te
A Criminal Justice "Think Tank"

will be a great asset to our law
enforcement community.

CHIEFS MEETING
BROW ARD COUNTY CRIMINAL JUSTICE "THINK TANK" PROPOSAL PRESENTED

The Broward County Crime Commission, at a May 25th2005 luncheon meeting sponsored by Director James
DePelisi, proposed to members of the Broward County Chiefs of Police Association, the creation of a "Broward
County Criminal Justice Think Tank". The proposal was enthusiastically accepted unanimously by all present.

Broward County Crime Commission officers present wereFrankR. Pinter, Chairman; Peter L. Stevens,President;
and Directors James DePelisi and Major James Jones. Also present were Chief John George of Davie Police Dept.
and President of the Broward County Chiefs of Police Assn. With him were other members of the Chiefs Assn:
Chief Dave Boytell, Sunrise; Chief Duncan Foster, Coral Springs;Chief Dan Giustino,Pembroke Pines; Chief Tom
Magill, Hallandale; Chief Larry Massey, Plantation; and Chief Rick Wierzbicki, Wilton Manors.

On Thurs., June 2nd,2005, Chief John George announced the proposal at the Broward County Chiefs of Police
regular meeting.

Topics of discussion at the "Think Tank" could include: budgets, training, recruitment, inter-agency cooperation,
equipment, communications, shared intelligence, anti-crime strategies and all matters of concern to the criminal
justice community.

Networking and familiarity of inter-agency personnel would also be a major goal.

Potential participants would be all Police Depts, BSO, Customs, FBI, FDLE, Fish & Wildlife, Highway Patrol,
Immigration, State Attorney, and others, including community input.

The Broward County Crime Commission is willing to partnership with the Broward County Chiefs Of Police
Assn. and would assist in the contact and mail-out to all agencies of interest and participate in "Think Tank"
seSSIons.

An implementation planning meeting is scheduled on June 9th,2005. More on this later.




